
Cottonwood Heights Arts Council Meeting 

Wednesday, August 10, 2022 

Minutes 

Attendance 

Members: Amanda, Carol, Ciara, Elise, Katy, Laura, Penny  

Others: Anne, Anna 

Excused: Tammy  

Visitors:  

Approve Minutes 

6.1.2022 Minutes were unanimously approved.  

 

City Updates & Event Information, Agenda Item Discussion  

- UDAM Grant being Updated 
- Attendance for all events needs to be taken, including children.  
- Event Set up form draft handed out for any updates that may need to be made.  
- Amanda is creating an online form for hours reporting  
- Painting in the park event went well. Thursday during Butlerville days is a good day for participation.  
- CHCC (Cottonwood Heights Children’s Choir) Update: 15 registered for upcoming fall season. CHCC will open 

to all children, rather than just in the city of Cottonwood Heights.  
- Christmas Musical options discussed. Possible option for a sing along or concert in conjunction with Light the 

Heights. Details are TBD.  
- Sculpture Update: A good option for the rock for the sculpture has possibly been found. Once the rock is 

decided, an unveiling / reception will take place.  
- Multicultural Festival – options discussed for performers. Leaning towards a hip hop show. This will be in 

February 2023, at the Middle School Auditorium. Additional details TBD.  
- Arts Council Retreat scheduled for October 13.  
- Arts Council will have a table / activity at Bark in the Park and Monster Mash. Further details TBD.  
- Budget review will be at the September 7 Meeting.  
- Review of Musical will be at September 7 Meeting.  
 
Upcoming Events & Budget Items 

- Bark in the Park: 9.17.2022 

 

Citizen Comments 

Meeting Adjourned – Meeting adjourned at 7:34 PM, Next Meeting: September 7, 2022 


